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Consistent with the interest of the members of the Risk Management Committee, and as
discussed during last month’s Committee meeting, the Committee will continue to hold
quarterly conference calls during 2010. As with last year’s calls, these calls will consists of
an informal discussion of issues presented by members in advance of the calls.

The 2010 quarterly calls have been scheduled for Thursday, April 15th, July 15th, and
October 21st from 2:00-3:00 p.m. (EDT) with a dial-in number of 888-324-8507 and a
passcode of 68741.

In advance of each of these quarterly calls, members will be sent an email reminder of the
call, along with call-in information. At that time, members will also be asked to provide
issues they would like to discuss during the call. The final list of issues will be circulated
prior to the call so members will be prepared to discuss them.

In addition to these quarterly calls and as discussed during our recent meeting, the Institute



will sponsor an informational conference call on risks associated with technology and data
security. This call will provide members the opportunity to hear from one or more experts
on this topic and to ask questions of our presenter(s). As soon as arrangements are made
for this call, members will be notified via memo. If you have suggestions for additional
informational calls, please let me know.

Tamara K. Salmon
Senior Associate Counsel
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